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7 July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Meet your child’s new teacher, Parent Evenings and Open Afternoons 2023-24 

Tuesday 12 September – Meet your child’s new teacher - We are offering the opportunity for 

parents/carers to come into school early next term so your child can show you their work, classrooms, 

staff that work with them and so on. It will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions to staff 

and see the kind of materials we use to help them learn and look at their learning so far. The session 

run from 3.20pm until 4.00pm and parents/carers should head to classes via the main reception once 

you have collected your child and head straight to classrooms. 

Parent evenings are back in school next year. You will receive information about booking your 

appointment time nearer the dates. 

We plan to also offer open afternoons on the last day of each long term, as started this term, so you 

have a planned opportunity to come into school several times a year to speak with teachers and see 

your child’s work.   

Dates for your diaries: 

Tuesday 12 September – Meet your child’s new teacher – 3.20-4pm 

Tuesday 14th November – Parent Eve in school 3.30-5.30pm 

Thursday 16th November – Parent Eve in school 3.30-5.30pm 

Friday 15 December from 2-3pm – Open afternoon 

Tuesday 5 March– Parent Eve in school 3.30-5.30pm 

Wednesday 6 March – Parent Eve in school 3.30-5.30pm 

Thursday 28 March from 2-3pm – Open afternoon 

Tuesday 23 July from 2-3pm – Open afternoon 

We look forward to seeing you at these sessions but do remember, in addition to these sessions, you 

can always ask for a phone call or meeting with your child’s teacher to see how your child is getting 

on in school. 

 

Kind regards 

Sarah Holman 

Headteacher  

Sissinghurst VA Church of England Primary School 
Creative, courageous and aspirational learning in the strength of God 

Courage, Forgiveness, Service, Kindness 
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